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Dear Anaerobe Systems Customers, 

Anaerobe Systems has focused for years on developing and manufacturing the best-in-class culture 
media and anaerobic chambers. As we recently announced, we are excited to integrate under Biolog to 
bring our products to microbiologists and researchers around the world.  

What’s more is that together with Biolog, we plan to leverage new engineering and product 
development resources to bring you new culture-based products and technologies to support and 
accelerate your research, drug development, clinical diagnostics, and agri-food businesses. If there are 
things that you’d like to see us do in this regard, we’d love to hear from you.  Please reach out via our 
website anytime. 

What does this mean for you? 

On a day-to-day, it's business as usual, only now we have new resources and capabilities to continue 
developing added value for you, our valued customers.   

What does this mean for us? 

Our entire staff is now a part of the Biolog, Inc. family, and our office and staff remain in place to support 
you each day.  At this time there will be no change to how you place orders or to how you request 
support when you need it. 

Our story continues… 

We are thrilled to be able to work with an experienced team at Biolog who share the same commitment 
to product innovation and quality as we at Anaerobe Systems have held for over 45 years.  We will 
continue to serve our customers with the same level of support, quality, and reliability we know you 
expect.  

Thank you! 

We want to thank you for trusting us over the last 45 years and bringing us to where we are today. We 
come to work every day for you. Our team is driven to make our products the best they can be for you. 
This commitment is stronger than ever during this exciting time. 

To read the full press release from Biolog.com, please click here. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Anaerobe Systems Team, now part of the Biolog Team 

http://www.biolog.com/
https://www.biolog.com/news/

